
 
September 23, 2016 
 

NGX Website – Technical Issue  
 
NGX is experiencing a technical reports issue and the AB-NIT 1A and 3A index reports 
are currently unavailable. 
 
We are working to correct this technical issue as quickly as possible and apologize for 
any inconvenience. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the NGX Help Desk 403-974-4357 or email  
ops@ngx.com. 
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